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Key Stage 2 Sports Day 2024 
Wednesday 19th June 2024  

 
Now that Sports’ Day is almost upon us, we would like to advise you of the arrangements for the 
day. Please talk to your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions. 
 
Sports’ Day will take place on Wednesday 19th June on the school field. Parents and carers of 
children in KS2 (Years 3 to 6) are welcome to come into school to watch the events. The school 
gate will be opened at 1:00pm ready for a 1:15pm start. If you are coming in for a picnic lunch 

with your child, the gate will be open at 12:00noon.  
 
During the events, your children will be with school staff in their houses – Roundhill, Chanctonbury, Truleigh and 
Ditchling. Please can we kindly ask that you don’t encourage children to leave these groups to be with you.   
 
HOT LUNCH Those children having a hot lunch will go into the hall as usual, but will be able to join you before and 
after. Please do not enter the hall with your child.   
PACKED LUNCH Those children having a packed lunch will be able to join you for a picnic on the field. 
If you are unable to stay for the lunch period, staff will accompany them.  
  
FUBS will be selling ice lollies and raffle tickets during the lunch break so please remember to bring 
some cash if you wish to purchase!   
 
Lunchtime will finish at 1:00pm and ALL children will go back into school for afternoon registration.  
 
KS2 sports will be viewed from behind the roped off area, so please may we ask you to move yourself and all your 
belongings to behind the rope by 1:15pm. School will finish at the normal time with the usual pick up arrangements. 

 
For safeguarding reasons there will be NO access to the school buildings throughout the day, apart 
from to the toilets in the Blue Building which will be available for parent use.  
 
Children in Years 3 and 4 should come to school wearing their full school PE kit. Children in Years 5 
and 6 will change at school so can they please remember their full kit including appropriate 

footwear. All children will need a water bottle and a sun hat, and have sun cream to apply even if overcast.   
 
Many thanks for all of your support, we look forward to seeing you next week. Here’s hoping for decent weather!  
 
Best Wishes 
Hannah Duguid, 
PE Lead  
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